450 Child St. « P.O. Box 447 + Warren, Rhode Island 02885-0447
www.bewari.com « Fax; 401-245-2004 - Tel: 401-245-2022
P s S

A Publio Agency

BRISTOL COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY

BCWA 2021 Construction Update
December 7, 2021

BCWA construction projects are coming to a close for the winter. Water main work on Metacom
Avenue will conclude this week, with repaving of the trenches from Narrows Road to Robin Drive
to commence the week of December 13, Remaining work will be completed in the spring of
2022. All trenches will be maintained by the contractor throughout the winter.

Metacom Avenue, Robin Drive to Narrows Road:

o Install new water main Complete
e Complete connections to side streets and houses to be completed by Dec 10th
e Permanent Trench pavement December 13-22, 2021
e Road resurfacing 2022
Metacom Avenue, Michael Drive to Fatima Drive
o Install new water main Complete
o Install connections to side streets and houses Spring 2022
e Permanent trench pavement Spring 2022
e Road resurfacing 2022

New Hope Street Pump Station (at the corner of Tupelo Street)
o  Work will begin this week and continue through summer 2022. A flier was mailed
to residents in the area (attached).

You may forward these updates to other interested parties or send me additional contacts to add to
the distribution list.

Susan H. Rabideau, PE, Engineering Project Manager
401-245-2022, ext 38, srabidean@bcwari.com
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Construction Notice
What:

BCWA purchased the property located at the corner of Hope St. and Tupelo St. in Bristol. This
property abuts a BCWA tank site and was identified as an ideal location to support the construction
of a pump station.

Why:

As part of the BCWA capital improvement program, the BCWA will be building a new pump
station to expand the higher-pressure zone into more of the areas in Bristol that are experiencing
low pressure due to elevation. The adjacent tank will provide a supply to the pump station to
support the substantial demand for fire flow. BCWA, working with PARE Corporation of Lincoln,
RJ, has awarded the construction to RP Tannuccillo & Sons Construction of Providence, RI. The
project budget is $3,250,000, which includes the new pump station, improvements to the tank site,
and landscaping.

Next steps:

We anticipate groundbreaking to be in December, with ongoing work on the new building to
continue throughout the winter and through the 2022 construction season. As part of the required
work you will see construction activity at the site, trucks, equipment and construction related noise.
These are temporary inconveniences that will lead to the improvement of the pressure in the
system. We thank you for your patience while we continue to work to upgrade the water system.

Please contact BCWA Engineering with any questions: 401-245-2022.
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Figure 1. _Pump Station Site Restoration Plan




